
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 5/10/2021 2:49 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

05/10/2021 

MISS Lina Salerno 
3 / 129 Ocean ST 
Narrabeen NSW 2101 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

Whilst I understand that the beach wall has been erected in Collaroy due to erosion, I oppose the Seawall 
being extended to south Narrabeen. The width o f  the beach at South Narrabeen is not impacted by erosion 
and the money spent to build a wall should be saved and the focus should be on not permitting huge houses 
and more apartments to be built around the community. Let's focus on taking care o f  what we have and not 
building walls and impacting the beach. 
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